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September 30, 2025

 PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW) will be holding two open houses for the public 
to learn about plans for an Elevated Water Storage Tank (EWST) in the Heritage Harbour water pressure zone, 
how potential sites are evaluated and information about the water system.

There will not be a formal presentation. Subject matter experts from DPW and the County Fire 
Department will be present to review materials presented on posters, answer questions and discuss 
different aspects of the project. 

WHO:          Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW) 
 
WHAT:        Elevated Water Storage Tank -- Heritage Harbour
                      Project #799616
 
 WHEN:        Tuesday, October 28 and Wednesday, October 29, 2025 
                       5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 
 
 WHERE:      American Legion Post 7
                        1905 Crownsville Road
                        Annapolis, MD 21401

Anyone needing accommodations for the open houses must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 
or by email at pwcust00@aacounty.org at least seven days before the event. TTY users, please call via Maryland 
Relay at 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretación de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de 
atención al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrónico a pwcust00@aacounty.org, al menos con 
siete días de antelación al evento. Todo el material escrito estará disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.

     
     

     
     

     
     

 
       

 

This is an opportunity for residents to provide feedback and share ideas 

directly or via a survey as we work toward an optimal solution for the 

community’s water needs. The same information and experts will be available 

at both open houses. Feel free to attend one or both sessions.


